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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

It is with sadness that I am writing to inform you that I will be leaving my post of 

Headteacher at High Street at the end of this term. I have really enjoyed working at 

High Street over the past three years and know that I will miss the children very much.  

 

 I would like to thank the staff and the Governors of the school for their support and 

for making my time here a memorable one. I would also like to thank you all for your 

support, I have really enjoyed getting to know you all.  

 

Please let me assure you that the Governors and Reach South are working to find a 

replacement and as soon as a decision has been made you will be informed immediately.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs L. Scott 

Headteacher 

 

 


